
State Senator Jesse Hamilton  
wishes you 

Ramadan 

Kareem! 

Please join us — All are welcome 
as we break the fast at sunset on 

Thursday June 30th, 2016 
Nigerian American Integrated Community 

801 Dean Street between Washington & Grand in Brooklyn, 11238 

 
Sponsored by the Nigerian American Muslim Integrated Community,  

Borough President  Eric L. Adams, New York Senator Jesse Hamilton, City Council Member Laurie Cumbo 

 
Please arrive to the mosque at 8:00 pm 
Food will be served promptly at 8:30 pm 

 
Invited guests include the 77th Precinct 
Iftar is a time a sharing and unity. This event offers all of us a chance to celebrate it with one another. 
Proper attire required—women should please wear a headscarf.  
No outside food or drinks, please. 
Free halal food will be provided. RSVP to 718-284-4700. 

For additional information please contact  
Raul Rothblatt at 718-284-4700, Director of Community Affairs 
Office of New York State Senator Jesse Hamilton 
1669 Bedford Avenue, 2nd Floor, Brooklyn, NY 11225 Serving YOU is what WE do! 


